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Greater Fort Wayne Business Weekly - "New OT
Rule Raises The Bar For Employers"
May 19, 2016 Fort Wayne

Kathleen Anderson of the Fort Wayne office was quoted talking about the
Department of Labor's new overtime regulations in the Greater Fort
Wayne Business Weekly's article "New OT rule raises the bar for
employers."
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